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N3391. Good Marks

The overall performance of Tennessee Valley Authority Sequoyah Nuclear Plant over a
19-month period was rated good by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) in a report
released recently. In its 1996 Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance, the NRC gave
Sequoyah good ratings in all four areas evaluated - operations, maintenance, engineering, and
plant support. Sequoyah's capacity factor was above the industry average in 1993, and the plant
is performing well again this year, reports the utility.

For additional information:  Kay Whittenburg, Tennessee Valley Authority; telephone
423-751-7152,



